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October 25, 2016  
 
Tammie Crawford 
Park County 
P.O. Box 147 
Fairplay, CO 80440 
 
RE: Sulphur Mtn. Gravel Pit; DRMS File No. M-1977-365; Technical Revision No. 2; 
 Adequacy Review No. 2 
 
Dear Ms. Crawford,  
 
The Division has identified several other comments and questions that must be addressed prior to 
the Division’s decision due date.  
 
1. The Mining Plan Map does not include a labeled permit boundary. Please revise the Mining 

Plan Map to include a labeled permit boundary which delineates the 4 acres of affected land 
associated with the Sulphur Mtn. Gravel Pit. 
 

2. The Mining Plan Map contains arrows which show the direction mining will proceed. The 
arrows appear to be outside of the 4 acre permit boundary. Please revise the Mining Plan 
Map so that any notation regarding the direction of mining is contained within the permit 
boundary. 

 
3. The Reclamation Plan Map contains a label for the direction the mining operation will 

proceed. Please remove this label from the Reclamation Plan Map. 
 

4. The Reclamation Plan Map does not include a labeled permit boundary. Please revise the 
Reclamation Plan Map to include a labeled permit boundary which delineates the 4 acres of 
affected land associated with the Sulphur Mtn. Gravel Pit. 

 
This concludes the Division’s adequacy review of this Technical Revision. Please remember that 
the decision date for this Technical Revision is November 1, 2016. As previously mentioned, if 
you are unable to provide satisfactory responses to any inadequacies prior to this date, it will be 
your responsibility to request an extension of time to allow for continued review of this 
Technical Revision. If there are still unresolved issues when the decision date arrives and no 
extension has been requested, the Technical Revision will be denied. 
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If you have any questions, you may contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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